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Product Bulletin - #7 of 2005
Miller Oral/Nasal Valve Part # 910-335 Discontinued

May 10, 2005

KMDSI has discontinued the production of the Miller 
Oral/Nasal Valve, Miller Part #910-335. This item 
has been replaced by KMDSI Part #510-552. 

The replacement part is the same valve as the one 
used in Kirby Morgan SuperFlow 350 regulators. 
For dealers who sell both Kirby Morgan and Miller 
products, this is one less item you will have to stock.


